
     Thank you to everyone who bought items from the
Fruit & Flavor of WI fundraiser. We had another great
sale of $6,786! The delivery date is NOW SATURDAY,
MARCH 16, 2024. Orders can be picked up from 1:00-
3:00pm.
     Thank you to everyone who helped with marking the
order forms, and everyone who helped with tallying &
counting.
     On delivery day, we can still use more help with
unloading and distributing the orders. If you're available,
please consider signing up. Thank you!

     Thank you to everyone who has already registered for
the 2024-2025 school year! This is great progress!

      Thank you to everyone who reached out about
ordering any spirit attire! Please email
dallas.buss@abvm.org if you would like to purchase any.
Depending on how many items we purchase, the price
varies. I will send out an order form for you to complete
in the very near future, and you will pay when the order
arrives. This could include; Spirit Shirts, our black zip-
ups, and screen printed T-Shirts!

Upcoming Events
Dairy Queen Family Night
 Tuesday, March 5, 2024 from 4:00-7:00 pm

3K, 4K, & Kindergarten Classroom Visit Day
Saturday, March 16, 2024 from 9:00-11:00 am

This event is for all families with children who will be 3
to 5 years old, respectively, by September 1, 2024 and are
planning for the 2024-2025 school year. Register for a 15
minute slot to meet the teacher, see the classroom, and
have some play time. Tours of the school will also be
available. To RSVP, call the school office at 920-822-5650
or email dallas.buss@abvm.org.
Note: Watch for an invitation in the next couple of weeks

Grandparents Day
Friday, March 22, 2024
Events include: Shadow Stations, classroom visits,
program in the gym, and lunch. More details to come!

Extra-Curriculars
Look for upcoming information about spring extra-
curriculars. 

Mark Your Calendar! ~ March

Assumption BVM Catholic School Community is a
Christ-Centered learning environment that advances

educational excellence and discipleship.

March 2024

Looking Ahead ~ April

Thank You! 

1              No School ~ Spring Break
11            Preschool & 4K Dads Night 6:00-7:15pm
23           Board of Total Catholic Education mtg.
25           Preschool & 4K Moms Night 6:00-7:15pm

3               3rd Grade Journeying Together Session 9:15-
                 10:15am
5              Dairy Queen Family Night 4:00-7:00pm
9               3rd Grade First Communion Retreat 8:00-12:00pm
12             Lenten Reconciliation grades 2-5 8:45am
16             3YOP, 4K & Kindergarten Classroom Visit
                 Day 9:00-11:00am
17             Living Stations 6:00pm
19             Board of Total Catholic Education mtg.
20            End of 3rd Quarter
20            Reconciliation RE & Families 6:00pm
22            Grandparents Day
25-4/1    No School ~ Spring Break
31            Easter

Board of Total Catholic Education Meeting
Tuesday, March 19 at 6:30 pm All are welcome!

Parents, if you have anything you would like shared
at a meeting, please email the board president,
Mike Kordiyak, michael.kordiyak@abvm.org.

Registration
Assumption BVM School
Starting March 1, the registration fee goes up to $125.
If you have not registered yet, please do so as soon as
possible. Knowing the number of students for each
grade is needed for budgeting, classroom planning,
purchase of materials, etc. The 4K program is at full
capacity but we are adding a wait-list!

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP)
You can apply online through Thursday, April 18,
2024. Any questions, contact the school office.

Casimir Pulaski Day
Casimir Pulaski Day is March 4th. The students are
receiving a coloring contest paper to be displayed in
the Pulaski Library! The Pulaski committee members
will choose 3 winners. Please have them returned by:
Monday, March 3rd!! 

mailto:anne.mead@abvm.org


First Holy Communion ~ grade 3
Last Journeying Together Session
 for child and parent ~ Sunday, March 3
9:15-10:15 am

Retreat ~
Saturday, March 9 from 8:00am-12:00pm

 School Mass, Thursdays at 8:15 am
Parents are always welcome to attend mass with us.
Watch our students take an active part as altar
servers, readers, and singers.
Students are required to wear their Spirit Shirt
Blue Polo on mass days.

Date                        Mass Leaders               Singers
3/7                                3                                       1&5
3/14                              1                                         3
3/21                              5                                        2

Noah Buddies Envelope
On Thursday School Mass days, students have an
opportunity to write down ways they use their time,
share their talents, and if they choose, put money in
their envelope for the collection. Here are some of their
"time and talents" from February.
My Time:

I helped my sister
I prayed for my brother because he is sick
Drawing and coloring
At Mass and to pray for myself and others
Worked on spelling and only got 1 wrong!
Took care of my bunny
Being kind to others
Outside watching God’s Sunset
I help my teacher

My Talent:
Singing
Writing in cursive
Coloring
Football
Helping others
Writing
Math
Praying
Going to church
Listening to God’s word

   Family Envelope Contents
Friendzy "Catch Phrase of the Month" Parent Letter
March Lunch Menu
Casimir Pulaski Coloring Contest Paper

Stations of the Cross
Fridays at 1:30pm in the church
3/1 Grade 3
3/8 Grade 2
3/15 Grade 1 and 4
3/22 Shadow Stations at 9am

You Need to Know This!
Friendzy ~ Catch Phrase of the Month
Please read the enclosed "Friendzy ~ Catch Phrase of
the Month" Parent Letter.

March Catch Phrase ~ Uniquely You

Bible Verses
 “Body and soul, I am marvelously made!”
                                                     Psalm 139:14

“For we are God’s masterpiece. He has created us anew
in Christ Jesus, so we can do the good things he
planned for us long ago.”
                                                     Ephesians 2:10

Please welcome our new Aftercare Supervisor,  Ms. Kara.


